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Subject: May 28 Conference Call

Body:

Participants included: Jack, Anna, Bill, and Henry. The principal points were:1. A FedEx package has been sent 

for Friday delivery that includes copies of documents that you may wish to examine.2. June 4 Board meeting. 

Plans are still in place for the June 4 meeting. There will be several items to discuss, so I particularly urge the 

Board to begin promptly at 9:15. The meeting with Chairman Burton is still scheduled for 11:00 a.m., although 

there is a mounting likelihood that it will be delayed or rescheduled. I hope to have more information by 

Monday. The open meeting is scheduled to begin at 1:30. Steve Tilley accepted the Board's invitation to 

attend. Nan Waffen plans to have a film crew present. Please return your agenda 

suggestions/recommendations to me as soon as possible, but no later than Tuesday. 3. Garrison materials. I 

am scheduled to go to New Orleans on Tuesday to pick up the materials. We have received excellent 

cooperation from the N.O. FBI, N.O airport security, US Air (which will permit the boxes to go into the cabin), 

and Washington-National Airport security.4. NARA. We still have no response from NARA on the fragment 

testing. During the course of our discussion, we agreed that I should call Tilley and then, if appropriate, send a 

letter to Carlin.5. CIA document. We had a cryptic discussion about the CIA document that was discussed at 

the last Board meeting. CIA has made a new proposal on handling it. We will discuss it at the next meeting.6. 

USSS Appeal. The Secret Service has made an ill-advised appeal. It is the same as was shown to you at the last 

Board meeting. Our reply is in the FedEx package. Although I am confident we should prevail on the merits, I 

am not confident about what the White House will do.7. PFIAB. I sent to Bill Leary my draft response to 

Rudman's letter to Ruff. He used the draft letter as talking points for a meeting with Frank Fountain at PFIAB. 

Leary called me after the discussion and said, "Jeremy, you need to understand what it is like for the PFIAB 

staff. It can be very difficult working for a Board of Presidential appointees who are very prickly about their 

prerogatives and jurisdiction." I acknowledged that I truly have no understanding at all of what it must be like 

for the PFIAB staff but I'm sure that it must be difficult.8. First-day copy of Zapruder film. Jamie Silverberg 

(Henry Zapruder's lawyer) has been very cordial and cooperative in allowing us access to their first-day copy of 

the Zapruder film. Rollie Zavada of Kodak will be coming down to examine the film in July.
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